
Old Oak Primary School Newsletter 16th March 2018  
REPORT FROM OFSTED  

Please find attached the Ofsted report for the school which took place last week. We are all very pleased with the 
result and encouraged that the hard work we have put in to help the children to succeed has been recognised. 
Please let us know your thoughts on the report.  

 

PARENTS MEETING – MONDAY 26th MARCH 
This term’s Parents Evening will take place on Monday 26th March from 1.30pm. Please sign up next Tuesday 
outside your classroom or contact your teacher. Year 5 Elm class are holding their meetings on 21st March.  

 

FLOWER JUDGING - MONDAY 19TH MARCH 
THE BULBS GROWN BY CHILDREN WILL BE JUDGED ON MONDAY NEXT 

WEEK. PLEASE BRING IN YOUR FLOWERS ON MONDAY MORNING 

 

MOTHERS DAY LUNCH – WEDNESDAY, MARCH 21st  
Thank you to all the mums who have registered to attend our Mother’s Day lunch next week. Please look at the 
timings your child has brought home today and I hope we can beat the queues this year.   

 

WORLD BOOK DAY 
Here are some examples of the displays which were made as a result of Wold Book Day last week. Very 
impressive! 

            
 

NON UNIFORM DAY 
On Thursday, 29th March, we will have a non-uniform day to raise money for trips and events organised for June 
this year when we will look at British values. Each child can come to school not in uniform and bring in a donation 
of £1.00 towards the costs of the events. 
We will also hold a cake sale on Wednesday 28th March in the playground. Please look out for the flyer for this 
next week. 

 

INTERGENERATIONAL BINGO 
Please see the flyer below. Please can children bring a relative or friend to work with. Bingo is always lots of 

fun for everyone involved. Put the date in the diary 
 



 
  

STAY SAFE WITH YOUR CHILD ONLINE – SNAPCHAT and JUSTIN BIEBER 
Your child should not be using SNAPCHAT on phones with their friends. We were alerted to an incident recently 
where someone pretending to be Justin Bieber contacted children inviting them to link with him through 
Snapchat. Please be aware of this if you have older children who may use this App. 

 

TALK TO YOUR CHILD – READ WITH YOUR CHILD 
This week’s question is: 

Why are mothers special? What jobs do mums do to help you? 
When you read with your child: 

Why are visits to Shepherds Bush library important? Why are libraries important? 

 

PUNCTUALITY AND ATTENDANCE 
Willow class had the best attendance in the school last week! The attendance table is below. Our target across 

the school is 96% for the year.  

Group  Authorised 
Absences  

Unauthorised 
Absences  % Attend  Number of 

Lates 
1 Hazel 10.0 0.0 90.0 4 
2 Maple 4.1 0.0 95.9 13 
1/2 Holly 4.5 0.7 94.8 2 
3 Sycamore 3.5 0.0 96.5 7 
3 Olive 7.9 0.0 92.1 5 
4 Willow 1.1 0.0 98.9 9 
4 Magnolia 4.8 5.2 90.0 6 
5 Plum 3.7 0.0 96.3 2 
5 Elm 4.8 0.0 95.2 1 
6 Hawthorn 4.0 0.0 96.0 8 
R Peach 2.6 0.0 97.4 5 
R Rowan 8.6 0.0 91.4 1 
Totals 5.0 0.4 94.6 63 

 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY                                                                                
Wednesday 21 March – Mothers’ Day Lunch 
Thursday 29th March – Non uniform day. More information to follow. 
Thursday 29th March – Last day of term. School finishes at 1.45pm 

 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 


